
 

 

SAFEPATH MEETING 
March 10, 2022 

Zoom 
 
 

Attendees: Mary Ann Driscoll, Tom Maher, Philip Marcus, Nancy Borden, David Borden, 
Todd Baker, Pat Wilson, Nancy Vailas, Andy Schulte, Jane Finn 
 
Mary Ann Driscoll called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM.  
 
Philip made a motion to accept the February 10 Minutes as amended. Tom seconded the 
motion. All approved.  
 
Todd sent the plans to Rye Beach and Mac Construction and expects to have preliminary 
estimates in a week. Doucet is working on the land survey. Mark Jacobs, a sub contractor, 
is going to survey the wetlands.  
 
Tom reported that Dave has been working with Chris (DPW) regarding the fence and 
moving the utility poles. Based on the preliminary estimates, the Town has allocated 
$50,000 out of the 2023 operating budget to pay for those items. Based on the Ironwood 
estimate, Tom is confident that those items can be completed within that amount. DPW will 
keep accurate records of staff time to better estimate future projects. Because this is a 
Town project, the Town will execute any contracts with outside contractors. Chris will 
manage the project for the Town and will interact with DOT. Chris will be invited to the April 
meeting to meet the Committee.  
 
Mary Ann reported that Ironwood was very pleased with the 184 responses that we have 
received so far on our town survey. 80% of those that opened the surgery completed it. The 
survey will close on March 18 so you can still forward it to friends. The postcard mailed to 
each resident was a success and Mary Ann thanked Nancy Borden, Pat Wilson and Philip 
for their efforts.  
 
Mary Ann reported that she took the survey on the Town Master Plan the projects that we 
are working on were mentioned with enthusiasm.  
 
Philip would like to wait for concrete estimates before he starts fundraising. He and Emily 
will meet before our April meeting and will give an update then. We currently have 
$234,880.01 which includes both checking and savings. Outstanding items include $17,700 
for the Ironwood design from Pit Lane to the causeway and $6485 to Doucet.  
 
Tom was ask about the TAP project. He reported that they are waiting for the archeologists 
to complete their work. That is a Town project which will also be managed by Chris (DPW) 
 
Our next meeting will be April 14th at 3:30 PM. 
 
Philip made a motion to adjourn. Tom seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM.  
 
Respectively submitted, 
Jane Finn 


